
 

Dear 5th grade student,  

 

We are so excited to have you in fifth grade! We want to start the year  

off right so we have included a list of supplies that you will need. Thank 

you for starting the year prepared!  

 

 

●​ 4 Spiral college rule notebooks  

●​ Pencil pouch  

●​ 3 boxes of pencils (your child may need more throughout the year) 

●​ 1 pack of highlighters (fit in pencil pouch) 

●​ 1 pack of colored pencils (fit in pencil pouch) 

●​ Assorted Colored Sticky-notes 

●​ Earbuds or headphones 

●​ Kleenexes  

●​ Clorox wipes (boys) 

●​ Gallon ziplock bags (girls) 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the wonderful PTO for  

providing additional items: class folders,  

erasers, yellow take home  

folders, and agendas.  

 
 
 


